
 

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Kevin Bolden, Director 

DATE: February 27, 2025 

SUBJECT: Paving of Basketball Court at Roy Harmon Park 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 The Basketball Court at Roy Harmon Park has not been usable for several years due to its 
poor description. 

 Bids were received last year for the repaving of the court. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 There was $25,000 budgeted in the FY 2024-25 budget. 

 The bid received in May of 2024 was for a cost of $17,182.50. 

 

REQUEST/RECOMMENDATION: 

 It is requested that the City Council give permission to authorize Epling Asphalt to pave 
the basketball court at Roy Harmon Park for a cost of $17,182.50. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Estimate from Epling Asphalt 


